
 
 

Foertmeyer and Sons Greenhouse wishes to apologize to anyone in the Clyde-Green Springs, 

Fremont, Fostoria, and Gibsonburg School Districts who went to pick up their plants on May 

26th and could not get their order fulfilled. 

We had 2 locations to deliver on the 26th and our drivers loaded the wrong orders on their 

trucks. We are currently working on a plan to get everyone their plants.  We will contact you 

shortly with a solution.  

Again, we apologize for the inconvenience.  We are grateful for your support in the Flowers 4 

Food 4 Kids fundraiser. 
 

 


